
  During the month of May we 

learned about The Neighbor-

hood: Community Helpers and 

Transportation. We enjoyed 

taking field trips to our local 

helpers Ernie at The Village 

Trader and Rosemarie at 

BeanoVino. We want to thank 

our wonderful parent volunteers, 

Mr. Allen, for dedicating much 

of his time to show us his ambu-

lance and teach us about his  

occupation as a paramedic, Mr. 

Spina for explaining his position 

as a fire fighter, Officer Gunn 

for sharing his helpful job of 

park ranger, Sergeant Inglehart 

for telling us about his work as 

a police officer, and Command-

er Pugh a navy officer who 

showed us pictures from the 

cockpit and so many planes! We 

also had nurse Kim teach us 

about her important community 

helper job as a nurse. Thank you 

to all of our wonderful parents 

who made this month possible! 

 Our theme for June is The 

Ocean. We will explore the   

animals, plants, and other crea-

tures that live in it.  We will 

have an exciting visit from Cap-

tain Carl and his sea animals on 

June 12. Please send $10 for 

this memorable event.  Children 

who do not regularly attend 

school on Tuesdays 

are welcome to join 

us that day with a 

parent. The cost is 

$10 per child and 

parents are free.  

 Although the 

weather is getting 

warmer, please      

remember to send 

your child to school 

in safe shoes for 

the playground. Crocs, flip 

flops, and other sandals are 

not safe to run in on our play-

ground. Always remember to 

apply sunscreen before 

school.   

 This year we will be     

having a preschool gradua-

tion ceremony for our students 

who are going off to Kinder-

garten or Transitional Kinder-

garten. Ms. Tanya, Ms. Maira, 

Ms. Jill, Ms. Laura & Ms. 

Lynda will help these students 

to get them ready for this 

special event. Graduation 

takes place at 10am in the 

Community Room on June 16. 

Parents of the graduates 

should arrive at school at 

9:30am on Saturday. We will 

open the Community Room 

doors at 9:30am as well. 

 Please remember that our 

school is closed beginning 

June 29 through July 6, 2018. 

Summer is Coming! 
Dates to Remember! 

• JUNE 12TH—

CAPTAIN CARL 

• JUNE 16TH— 

 GRADUATION 

 10:00AM 

 SCHOOL PARTY 

 12:00PM 

• JUNE 17TH—

FATHER’S DAY 

• JUNE 28TH—

SCHOOL YEAR ENDS 

• JULY 9TH—    

 NEW SCHOOL YEAR 

 BEGINS! 
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We will be back July 

9th to start our summer 

schedule.  All  children 

will visit their new 

teachers and class-

room prior to moving 

into the new class.   

 Finally, we also 

want to wish all of our 

super dads a fantastic 

Fathers’ Day!    
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It’s Yearbook Time! 
 Yearbooks are on sale! This year Newbury Oaks 
Preschool’s yearbook is better than ever! The yearbook 
includes photos of our students  learning, working, and 
playing here at school.  Thank you to all parents who 
participated by sharing photos. We would especially 
like to thank Ms. Chris for putting the yearbook        
together for us. It is a nice keepsake to remember these    
precious times. Our school yearbook includes our class 
photos from the fall and spring as well as staff photos. 
The cost is $35 per book. 

End of School Year 
 As the school year winds down we 
must say goodbye to our students who are 
leaving us for Kindergarten, or moving to 
another area. We will miss you all and 

hope you stay in contact as you grow! Our staff loves 
working with your children and being able to share 
this important time with your family. We want to thank 
Ella and The Lyftogt Family for hosting a fun-filled 
End of year Party on Saturday, June 16. Please see 
the flyer for details.  

Captain Carl’s Mobile Tide Pool 
Captain Carl is bring-
ing his sea animals to 
visit our school on June 
12. The cost for this 
activity is $10 per 
child.  
Please send in your 
$10 by June 8th. Any 

child who would like to participate in the hands
-on presentation is welcome to join us that day.       
Children who 
do not regu-
larly attend 
on Tuesdays 
m u s t  b e      
accompanied 
by an adult. 

Our Fathers 

Our fathers toil with hands and heart  
To make our lives complete 
They quietly brave the winter cold 
Endure the summer heat. 
 

Our fathers’ lives are busy but 
There’s always time for us. 
They boldly face the ups and downs 
And seldom ever fuss. 
 

Our fathers are the greatest dads, 
We know you know this too 
But thank you for the chance to share 
The love of them with you 
 

-Author Unknown 


